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Robin Lott

From: Allen Sherrill <asherrill@curtismedia.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2022 3:27 PM
To: Robin Lott
Cc: Carol Heynen; BROOKS PIERCE (CRAMSEY@brookspierce.com)
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: WPCM application data correction

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
Hello Ms. Lott: 
 
Thank you for contacting me about the discrepancy you noted on the pending application for WPCM, Burlington NC.  I 
assume this application is one that we recently tendered for coordinate correction. 
 
As you noted, the WPCM night system RF antenna current is incorrect as submitted.  For the licensed night power of 
0.055 kilowatt, with antenna impedance of 88 ohms, the correct current value is 0.79 Amps. 
 
I understand that you can make this correction without requiring an amendment.  Please let me know if you need 
further information. 
 
Again, thank you for letting us correct this discrepancy. 
 
Sincerely, 
Allen Sherrill 
Vice-President/Engineering 
Carolina Radio Group, Inc. 
(919) 882-3730 

 You don't often get email from asherrill@curtismedia.com. Learn why this is important  


